
[image: image2.png]INHS

South Tyneside and Sunderland

NHS Foundation Trust





Clarendon
Windmill Way

Hebburn

Tyne & Wear

NE31 1AT
12th September 2023
Invite for Flu Immunisation
Dear Parent/Carer
Flu can be a very unpleasant illness in children causing fever, stuffy nose, dry cough, sore throat, aching muscles and joints, and extreme tiredness. This can last several days or more. 

Some children can get a very high fever, sometimes without the usual flu symptoms, and may need to go to hospital for treatment. 

Serious complications of flu include a painful ear infection, acute bronchitis, and pneumonia. Children can also easily spread the flu to older more vulnerable people in the family. 
Having the vaccine will help protect your child from what can be a very nasty illness in children. Children under the age of 5 years have the highest rate of hospital admissions due to flu.
In October we will be offering clinics in the community to those children who live in South Tyneside where you are able to get your child vaccinated. We will send the dates and venue out in the very near future. In the meantime we have enclosed a leaflet which will provide you with more information.

Regards

South Tyneside Health Visiting Team 
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